
Question on Notice 
 

No. 1415 
 

Asked on 30 November 2022 
 
MS R BATES ASKED THE MINISTER FOR HEALTH AND AMBULANCE SERVICES 
(HON Y D’ATH)—   
 
QUESTION 
 
Will the Minister advise the number of adult transfers from a Queensland Health facility, 
to another facility due to the unavailability of an ICU bed (reported separately by year 
from 2015, and by Hospital and Health Service)? 
 
ANSWER 
 
I have been advised by the department that the reason for transfer between facilities 
is not collected by Queensland Health. Therefore, the number of adult transfers 
between Queensland Health facilities due to the unavailability of an ICU bed is not 
available. 
 
 


